

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 03/27

Dear Washington Residents:

Today I will spend some time talking about our business community. Protocols and practices have been put in place at all of our local businesses in order to service the community in the safest way possible. Please observe and follow these protocols.

Most, if not all, of our restaurants and food establishments remain open, although many with modified hours and practices. Call ahead to get further details. Many are offering curbside pick-up which offers a safe way for residents to get food to bring home to the family. It may not be the traditional "night out," but with a little imagination, it can be a lot of fun and a great way to keep family close at home.

As a reminder to our friends visiting or renting in Washington from New York City: I am asking you to self-quarantine for 14 days. To our real estate professionals: Please advise your clients to follow this important policy. These measures will help protect the entire community. For more information on self-quarantine Please see we continue to have in place a program that will get groceries and prescription medication without having to leave home. Please call the Selectman's office at 860-868-2259 to be enrolled in the program.

As always, a great way to socialize from a distance is by calling and checking on your neighbors, especially our seniors.

The Selectman's office will continue to be staffed on Saturdays from 8:00-12:00. Please feel free to call with any questions or concerns (860)-868-2259.

Thought of the Day: "The greatest source of happiness is the ability to be grateful at all times."

Ziglar

Thank you to all and stay well.

Jim Brinton First Selectman